
Curriculum News 
Swans 

 
Welcome to the final term of the year. It is always a busy time! We are learning about the 
Romans this term. This will be part of our learning in history and we will share our knowledge 
in literacy. 
 
Overview 

Literacy 
Relative clauses. 
Information texts. 
Adventure story writing. 

Numeracy 
Place value. 
Addition and Subtraction. 
Multiplication and Division. 
Angles. 
Coordinates. 
Statistics. 

Science 
The children will learn about 
electricity, how and when we use it 
and how to make a simple circuit. 

RE 
In RE the children will continue 
studying the topic of 
forgiveness within religious and 
non-religious practices. We will 
also look in at depth at the 
Jewish festival of Yom Kippur. 

History 
How did the arrival of Romans 
change Britain? 

 

Music  
Connecting notes and feelings – 
Singing, playing, improvising and 
composing. 

PSHE 
Rights and Responsibilities; Taking 
Care of the Environment; Money. 

Computing 
The children will learn what the 
internet is and how it works. 

PE – Tuesday Morning 
Athletics. Please ensure children 
wear their PE kit on the correct 
day. This must include shorts, t-
shirt, jumper, jogging bottoms 
and trainers. 
Earrings must be removed or 
covered. 

Design and Technology 
The children will be designing and 
creating using levers and 
mechanisms. 

Homework. 
Homework will be given out on a Wednesday and needs to be returned by the following Monday. Each week 
the children will be given spellings, Literacy and Numeracy. Each piece should take no more than 20 minutes 
to complete. In addition to this, the children need to practise learning their multiplication facts and continue 
to read their home reading book at least three times a week. Please ensure reading record books are signed 
by an adult each week. 
 
A note from the teachers… 
Please remember to come and speak to us should you have any questions or concerns regarding your child. 
Thank you for all your help. 

Swans’ Class Team



 

Your child will have a reading book that they will bring home on a 
Monday along with their Reading Record.  
 
This book should be read at home throughout the week. Your child can 
read their book on their own, but we would also like them to read at 
least three times with an adult. This should be logged in the Reading 
Record by the adult. 
 
The Reading Record needs to be returned to school each Monday along 
with the reading book if it is completed. Your child can keep their book 
for more than a week if they need to. If your child has chosen a shorter 
book and completes it, they should read it more than once before 
returning it the following week. 
 
 
 


